
 

 

26th January 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
  
  

Yr6 Visit to The Globe Theatre - Macbeth Workshop 
 
 
We are pleased to inform you that we have organised a school trip for Year 6 to visit 
The Globe Theatre and take part in a Macbeth workshop. This is part of our continuing 
work in English. The children will have the opportunity to explore the play Macbeth as 
well as take part in a guided tour of The Globe, learning about the life and times of 
William Shakespeare.  
 
This trip will take place on Friday 2nd February 2024. The cost of the visit is £11.00. 
Please pay this via parent pay no later than Wednesday 31st January.  
 
We will be travelling by public transport and will be leaving school by 9:00am. Children 
must arrive to school on time. We will be back to school by 3:00pm. The children are to 
wear school uniform on this day, not PE kit or trainers. 
 
Your child will need a packed lunch and a bottle of water for the trip, which they should 
bring in their school bag. If your child is eligible for benefit related Free School Meals 
and you would like to order a school packed lunch please inform the school office no 
later than Wednesday 31st January. 
 
Please ensure your child is in full school uniform and is dressed appropriately for the 
weather with a school jacket/coat, a black school hat and gloves if necessary.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Gant & Mrs Mitchener 
Year 6 Class Teachers 


